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BEKENDMAKING AAN DE SCHEEPVAART 
IJmond Noordzeekanaalgebied 
Centraal Nautisch Beheer 


Announcement No 55/2025				        	  IJmuiden, 5 September 2025 


 
Subject: IJmuiden Middle Lock closed for navigation 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour Master, announces the following: 

The Middle Lock in IJmuiden is closed due to a door change of the inner doors on:

· 30 september 2025 van 06.00 tot 02 oktober 22.00 uur

Said obstruction lasts as short as possible or as long as necessary.

Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations Manager at the following telephone number: +31 20 5234692.  
 
 The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour Master, 
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